HR

From: Jessica Beer <jessica@ompa.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 12:44 PM
To: Barbara Allen

Cc: info@ompa.org; HR

Subject: Re: OPB Job Opportunity - VP, Engineering

Thank you, Barbara. We found this listing online already and posted it to our membership *today*. | hope that
yields some good candidates for you.

Feel free to send any future job opportunities our way as well.

Jessica Beer

Administrative Manager

Oregon Media Production Association
503-228-8822 x 1

jessica@ompa.org

"Like" the Oregon Media Production Association (OMPA) on Facebook for periodic news & events notices.

On Thu, Sep 11, 2014 at 12:35 PM, Barbara Allen <ballen@opb.org> wrote:

Hello Tom and Jessica,

OPB is happy to announce that we have a new career opportunity (see below). Please share this information with the
members of OMPA.

Thank you very much!

Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator
7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219

503-445-1885 office 503-445-1859 fax
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Giving voice to the community. Connecting Oregon and its neighbors. llluminating a wider world.
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OPB seeks VP, Engineering

OPB seeks an engineering and technology leader excited about the evolving public media/broadcast industry. The VP,
Engineering, is responsible for the leadership, administration, vision, and strategic planning for engineering and
technology systems for OPB. The VP, Engineering, is a technology strategist able to identify and capitalize on digital
technology and broadcast solutions to advance OPB’s business interests and public service mission. For more
information and instructions on how to apply, go to http://www.opb.org/insideopb/careers/jobs/. OPB is an Equal
Opportunity Employer.



